
 
Dear all, 
 
It has been wonderful to have our French Friday event today.  The children looked great 
in their colours and enjoyed their visit to the French café!  The day started with a 
French quiz assembly and ended with the Year 6 children teaching each class their own 
lesson that they had prepared and delivered.  They were very good teachers! Tres bien! 
 
This week we were visited by the beautiful ‘Archer’.  Archer is a therapy dog who came to 
work with some of our children in school—he certainly had a calming effect on everyone. 
 
We had our safer internet day on Tuesday.  All children explored how to keep 
themselves safe online through lessons and assemblies.  You will find our workshop 
webinar available to you on the website if you want to find out more. 
 
I am very pleased to say that the number of new covid cases in school has been 
dropping day on day this week—things are looking better!  Don’t forget next Fri-
day is an INSET day so no school for children .  There will be no morning tutoring 
sessions that morning either. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Miss Ovenden 
Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Thursday 17th Feb—Last day of Half Term 

Friday 18th Feb—INSET  - NO SCHOOL for children 

Monday 28th Feb—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 1st March - Year 4 Swimming Session 

Wednesday 2nd March—Year 2 trip to Birdworld 

Thurs 3rd March - World Book Day - Dressing Up! 
Thursday 10th March—Gremlin Dance challenge 

Friday 11th March—Year 3 to Butser Farm 

Week beg 14th March—Year 5 Bikeability 

Friday 18th March—Red Nose Day—come dressed in red 
Friday 8th April—LAST DAY of Spring Term 

 

Arabella 
Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Sasha & Alman 

High Expectations: Michaela & Alex 

Friendliness: Ramazan & Niamh 

Fairness: Dalton & SatKaur 

Confidence: Karson & Clara 

Respect: Bushra & Mason 

Headteachers Star Spotter: Riley Clark 

Class of the Week:  Macau Class 98.6% 

Just a few of the children’s brilliant posters 

have gone up in the alley today—lets hope 

people start picking up after their dogs. 

Archer 

Vacancies 

We are looking for someone to 
join our cleaning team—if you are 
interested please come and talk 

to Mrs Fitzpatrick in the office for 
more info! 


